
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 16, 2017 
 
Mr. Paul Newman 
Colorado Legacy Land LLC 
4601 DTC Blvd., Suite 130 
Denver, CO 80231 
 
Re: Schwartzwalder Mine, Permit M-1977-300, Second Notice of Incomplete Filing (SO-01) 
 
Dear Mr. Newman, 
 
On October 12, 2017, the Division notified Colorado Land Legacy (CLL) of the additional materials 
required to file the Application for Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of Operators for the 
Schwartzwalder Mine. On October 13, 2017 the Division received the additional materials which 
included the Applicant’s waiver of their right to a decision within 30 days and a demonstration of legal 
right of entry to the Schwartzwalder Mine. The signed and notarized letter from the current landowner 
states CLL will have a legal right to enter the property upon transfer of the Reclamation Permit. In order 
for the Prospective Successor to assume all responsibility for the Schwartzwalder Mine, the Prospective 
Successor must demonstrate it has obtained a legal right of entry from any and all surface and mineral 
rights owners of the affected lands. A legal right of entry which becomes effective in the future or which 
is contingent upon the transfer of the Reclamation Permit will not be accepted. 
 
Please return the required documentation to the Division on or before December 11, 2017.  If the 
requested documentation is not submitted, the application may be terminated. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
 Barbara Coria, DRMS 
 Ken Mushinski, Cotter Corporation 
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